
 

 

 

 

7.1.2 Green Campus Initiatives 

 
USE OF BICYCLES 

 

 
 

A Cycle Rally on 8th June 2022, in celebration of World Ocean Day to raise awareness about 

the critical importance of saving the ocean and protecting the environment. 

 

 

 

 

 
A Cycle Rally on 19th August 2022, as part of awareness programme about the importance of 

the ocean 

 

 

 



 

 

PEDESTRIAN FRIENDLY PATHWAYS 

 

 

 
 

 
Pedestrian friendly pathway leading to CB Block 

 

 

 



 

 

 
   Pedestrian friendly pathway near to College Auditorium 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

BAN ON USE OF PLASTIC 

 

 

 

 

LANDSCAPING WITH TREES AND PLANTS 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


